
 
 

 

 

VSPKJ/CIR/24/2022-23       Date: 06/07/2022 

Dear Parents, 

 

1. It has been observed that children are carrying very heavy bags to school which 

is affecting their health adversely. You are requested to encourage your ward 

to pack the bag as per the time table and bring only the prescribed books. Our 

staff has also been sensitized about the potential problem of heavy bags. 

2.  In view of the above, the following books/ notebooks will be kept in the school 

and given to the students as and when required. 

 a. English/ Hindi Grammar notebooks. 

b. French and Logical reasoning. 

c. Computer books. 

d. Drawing/ Coloring books and sketch books. 

 

3.  Keeping in tune with the tradition of sowing seeds during the rainy season the 

VSPKians will carry out the ‘Sow a Seed’ activity on 15th July, 2022. Plant like 

Aloe Vera, Mango, Annar, Jamun, Nimbu, Karonda, Marva, Amrood, Roses, 

Lilies or any other of your choice may be sent with your ward on this day. 

 

Looking forward to your co-operation. 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Neelam Saxena 

Principal 

 


